
 
 
School:  Rendell Park Elementary School  Meeting Date:  March 18 , 2014  

Total Number of Persons in Attendance:  12  Next Meeting Date:  May 13, 2014  
(Complete all information sections) 

 
Principal:  Brent 
Thomas__________  

SCC Chairperson:  Tamara 
Paterson___  

SCC Secretary:  _Danielle 
Lavoie____________ 

      
Permanent Members Present Absent Representative Members Present Absent 
Diane Gow  X Brent Thomas 

 
 X 

Nada Beek  X Tamara Paterson 
 
 

X  

Laura Ehle X  Danielle Lavoie 
 

X  

Shannon Oster  X Marcia Harder 
 
 

X  

      
      
    

 
  

    
 

  

    
 

  

 
Others In Attendence: 

- Heather MacLean 
- Lillian Thomas 
- April McCloud 
- Naurin Mangla 
- Heather Onofrychuk 
- Aimee Perrin 
- Kari-Lynn Kaye 
- Arif Hussain 
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Marcia Harder took Mr. Thomas’ place today in his absence: 
-Welcome 
-Meeting Minutes: Motion to Approve - Danielle 
         Motion Seconded- Kari-Lynn 
                               All in favour 
Financial Statement: $12,000.00 approx. 
                                  
Principal Report and New Business: 

• Parent teacher conferences coming up next week 
• Hot Lunch March 27 & 28 – McDonalds – We need 

volunteers 
• Kids Triathlon – June 

-There will be teachers helping out with the running, biking 
and swimming 
-It’s during school hours so there will be bus pick up and 
drop off 
-You can register as an individual or in a team 
-Motion for Parents as Partners to sponsor kids who need 
financial assistance for the event – Tamara 
-Seconded – Danielle 
-All in favour 

• Aboriginal Week is end of May 
-David Bouchard (Author) is coming 
-There will some Aboriginal themed days/events 
-Possibly do Bannock dogs – we need turkey fryers and the 
man power.  Maybe send a note home looking for help, as 
well as there is a family from the school that own some 
restaurants maybe we could ask them to cook up the 
Bannock dogs at one of the establishments? 

• Track and Field is the end of the first week in June -  goody 
bags again but  we can discuss that at the meeting in May 

• Last Day of Nutritional Day(s) tomorrow – Carrots and dip 
will be given to all the students 

• Next meeting will be the Election – We need a President – 
Tamara and her family will be going to a new school next 
year 
-We also need Vice Chair, Members at Large, and Hot 
lunch helpers 
-Nominations can be dropped off at the office and any 
questions please talk to Mr. Thomas  

• Open house for new students was last week – Went great! 
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Questions from Parents: 
Kari-Lyn asked if microwaves are a possibility? 
Answer: It’s a circuit issue is why we don’t have any 
 
Aimee asked: What is the Breakfast Program? 
Answser: It’s open to students who haven’t or don’t get a chance to eat breakfast. 
 
Aimee asked: How many students next year? (In reference to the boundaries changing) 
Answer: Likely closer to 500 
 
Arif asked about the children changing schools 
Answer: With the new school being built the boundaries have changed 
 
April asked if Kindergarteners are involved in Track and Field 
Answer: Kindergartens will have their own 
 
April asked if you are allowed to keep your child at the school you want? 
Answer: You must forward a written request to Michael Diachuk at LPSD head office  


	Danielle Lavoie
	Marcia Harder

